
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 14th October 

Fantastic FRED at GHPS 
As part of our ongoing Personal Development 
work with our children, all pupils in Years 1-6  
participated in a free mental health  
workshop entitled the Fantastic FRED  
Experience. Launched by the NHS in 2019,  
Fantastic FRED is specifically  
designed to inform, equip and  
build resilience by delivering  
simple, memorable and practical  
ways that young children can  
look after their mental health as  
well as explaining the link  
between physical and mental health.  
 
The children had a lot of laughs learning about the different  
ways to keep our minds healthy through exercise, eating the  
right foods and minimising our device time. They even saved  
Fred from a dangerous Internet Troll!  If you would like to learn 
more about the visit, there is a video from the Fantastic FRED experience via this link: What did 
Fred Talk About? 
 
Coming up next week… 
The children in Reception (Butterflies) class will have their Harvest performance on Thursday 20th 
for their parents to come and watch.  Butterflies’ parents will have a letter sent home very soon 
to book their seats. 
Don’t forget - the final day of this half term is Friday 21st October and school will finish at the 
usual time of 3.15pm.  We return to school on 31st October at the normal time. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
 
 

House Points Winner This Week 
The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is RUBY with 240 house 

points.  Well done to all in Ruby House – GREAT work! 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 
1st Place – Leopards (97.9%) 

2nd Place – Tigers (97.7%) 
3rd Place – Hedgehogs (97.5%)  

 

https://vimeo.com/493772413/76bbbc47ca
https://vimeo.com/493772413/76bbbc47ca


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking at pick up and drop off 
Please do continue to be mindful of our neighbours and do not park your car  
in Cunworth Court or any other residential area when coming to our school. 
It causes unnecessary upset for people living nearby when parents of our pupils’ park in residents’ 
bays and block access for them.  We are very fortunate to have two large public car parks very 
close to our school, please use these and not the residential car parks.  Thank you! 
 

 

Message from the FROGS! 
Thank you to everyone who came along to our meeting yesterday in Gold 
Hall.  We’re really excited to restart our fundraising efforts for our amazing 
school, but can only do it with help from you! 
If you want to get in touch with the FROGS directly, our email address  
is frogspta@gmail.com  

We’d love to hear from you! 
 

Healthy Lunches and Snacks 
At Great Hollands we recognise the importance of healthy eating and would like to remind you 
of the following rules for snacks and lunches in school. 
 
• Please no nuts or foods containing nuts. 
• If you send in a breaktime snack with your child, please choose a fruit option. 
• Fizzy drinks and sweets are not allowed in school, this includes in lunchboxes.  Please do not 

send them in with your child. 
 
There are some fantastic ideas on the NHS Healthier Families website.  We  
hope you find the links below useful: 
Healthier Food Swaps for every Meal – NHS Healthier Families 
Lunchbox Ideas and Recipes – NHS Healthier Families 
 

Summer Reading Challenge - Gadgeteers 

This week we were delighted to give out the certificates for those children who completed the 
Summer Reading Challenge 2022.  We’d like to say a big well done to Rithvick, Rufus, Jessica, 
Layla, Nitya, Riyaa, Zac, Arthur, Polina, Chloe, Ellie, Gabriel, Grace, Joseph, Liam, Ruby, Ben, 
Mary, Riley and Taylor.  GREAT reading everyone! 
 

 

Bracknell Parent Carer Forum 
The latest edition of the BPCF Bugle Newsletter is out now and available to view on this link: 

BPCF Bugle – Issue 6 

Important Reminders 
Please can we mention the following reminders so that together we can keep our standards high 
and our school running smoothly. 
• Please keep your children walking with you on the school site and do not let them play on the 

equipment. 
• Please remove earrings on PE days or tape over recent piercings – simple stud earrings only. 
• Hair accessories should be simple and blue or white, this helps reduce transmission of headlice 
• During colder weather, please make sure your child has a suitable winter coat in school. 
• Don’t forget children can wear a tracksuit on top of their PE kit during the winter months.  Full 

details of our uniform can be found on our website. 

mailto:frogspta@gmail.com
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/food-facts/healthier-food-swaps/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/
https://mailchi.mp/fff4c7805ea6/bpcfbugleissue4-6107833
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=27


Calling all our GREAT Creative Superstars! 
We know it’s only October, but we couldn’t wait to share these brilliant competitions with you all.  

Our pupils have done fantastically well in the past and we’re sure their entries will be GREAT again 
this year - good luck everyone! 

 



 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9H0ZNBwTGD1Hh-EAodBuHOFUNlJUTloyRkIxN0k5SjRGOERNSlJaNkQzRC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9H0ZNBwTGD1Hh-EAodBuHOFURFZYWFQ0MVBIUVlCWEhNQTIzNVFDOUo3Wi4u
https://sport4kids.biz/camp-venues/great-hollands
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=649


 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9H0ZNBwTGD1Hh-EAodBuHOFUNlJUTloyRkIxN0k5SjRGOERNSlJaNkQzRC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9H0ZNBwTGD1Hh-EAodBuHOFURFZYWFQ0MVBIUVlCWEhNQTIzNVFDOUo3Wi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO43m9-ZL0OGRLlkcVy8JlHJJUQzZaUThBV1FBWFlUSzQ2RkdMM1QyQ1FXQi4u&utm_source=FH&utm_medium=Social&utm_campaign=wheezewebinar

